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62 Falkland Road, 

NW5 2XA 

London 

 

Planning statement 

 

This planning statement concerns the house at 62 Falkland Road, NW5 2XA which has been 
now confirmed as C4 due to the previously granted lawful development certificate under the 

reference 2024/1204/P. 

We would like to change the use from the C4 to a C3 (as a single dwellinghouse) for the whole 

house (original house and the added kitchen extension). 

 

Regards, 

Nadia Ziri 


